Anglin‘Reichmann-Snellgrove & Armstrong PC.

Defense Federal Acquisition Regulation

Supplement (DFARS) 252.204-7012

Dear Government Contractors,

Are you ready for Defense Federal Acquisition Regulation
Supplement (DFARS) 252.204-7012? DFARS 252.204-7012
requires all Department of Defense (DoD) contractors and
subcontractors of those DoD contractors to provide adequate
security on all Covered Defense Information (CDI) that resides on
the contractor's or subcontractor's information systems by
implementing security measures laid out by the National Institute
of Standards and Technology (NIST) Special Publication (SP) 800-171 "as soon as
possible," but no later than 12/31/2017. CDI is any unclassified information that is
provided to the contractor by or on behalf of the DoD in connection with the performance
of the contract or is collected, developed, received, transmitted, used, or stored by or on
behalf of the contractor in support of the performance of the contract.

Anglin Reichmann Snellgrove & Armstrong (ARSA) has always assisted our clients with
DCAA audits and financial compliance issues. Let the ARSA Information Technology
Services team help you understand CDI, and implement NIST SP 800-171 before its
12/31/2017 deadline. ARSA IT Services can provide an assessment of your current system,
make recommendations for becoming compliant, and help to implement the necessary
action items.

e Project Management of DFARS Compliance

e NIST SP 800-171 Controls Implementation

e Audit and Evaluation of NIST SP 800-171 Controls

e Policies and Procedures Development and Implementation
e IT Controls Implementation

For questions or additional information, please contact Brandon Smith at
bsmith@anglincpa.com or 256-489-7246.

Sincerely,
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